Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Quick Notes: August 18, 2025

- Madison County Tax Assessor Norman Cannady advised the Board that there were no objections present to the equalization of the 2025 tax rolls (real or personal property taxes).
- At the conclusion of a public hearing, the Board voted to rezone 60 acres near Hathaway Lake.
- At the request of the Madison County Election Commission, Mount Pleasant M.B. Church on Gluckstadt Road will become a voting precinct after the November special election. If your precinct changes the Circuit Clerk will mail you a change notice.
- At the request of Circuit Clerk Anita Wray, the Board approved purchasing new election scanning equipment.
- The Board approved preliminary plats for Parachute Landing on Yandell Road and The Retreat at Lost Rabbit.
- The Board authorized the County Administrator to execute a grant agreement regarding Household Hazardous Waste Day.
- The Board acknowledged an Interlocal Cooperation Agreement between The City of Madison and the County regarding the assessment and collection of taxes.

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet next on September 2, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton

- --Please download our complimentary app, Madison Supervisors
- --Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government